
From: Tecumseh Jiu Jitsu  
Sent: October 21, 2021 11:57 AM 
To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: Re: 165 Chene 
 
The only comment I wanna state is  
I have been here for over 15 years  
I have watched Chene Street flood over and over.  I want it to be noted due to my hard 
work and attention, my house has never taken on water.   
165 is a low property where the garage and yard floods.   
If a new house is built I wanna be assured I will take zero water from the process.   
Any water into my yard / house that is a cause from this build will be addressed to the 
City and this email will be noted.   
As for commercial I have lived next to a guy grinding cars on my weekend , over spray 
to my cars etc. 
Vince and his brother are great people and I have no issue with a residential build , 
provided 185 Chene St, Windsor, ON N8N 1T1 does not take on water or more noise 
due to a commercial setting.  
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